


Residents and local business owners will
not be permitted to return to the Town of
Surfside until officials determine it is safe.
The Surfside Police Department will
establish a secure perimeter around Town
and assess damage in coordination with
the Public Works Department. This process
may take an extended period of time.
Residents and business owners will be
notified when it is safe to return via text
alert. To receive updates, text SURFSIDE to
888-777.


